
Subject: Neurodiversity and college mental health postgraduate fellowship 
 
Good morning! We have a unique postgraduate fellowship opportunity focusing on neurodiversity 
and college mental health. We are accepting applicants for 2022-2023. We would welcome 
candidates from doctoral programs in Clinical, Counseling, and School Psychology, and from 
Master’s programs in Mental Health Counseling. Thank you in advance for sharing! 
 
The Dolce Postgraduate Fellowship at Iona College Counseling Center is a  full-time appointment for 
one or two years, depending on the candidate’s licensure requirements, beginning and ending in 
mid-August. The Dolce Fellowship offers the opportunity to develop expertise in neurodiversity and 
college mental health, while earning the necessary supervised hours toward New York State licensure. In 
a caring, balanced environment, Fellows deliver individual therapy services addressing a broad range of 
clinical needs, and focus primarily on neurodiverse students.  
 
The Dolce Fellowship offers extensive experience in direct clinical practice, supervision, and outreach, 
with full integration into the professional Counseling Center team. The Fellow delivers short-term 
psychotherapy to the students of Iona College, and conducts intake assessments, consultation, and crisis 
intervention. The Fellow is the instructor of a psychoeducational course focusing on social skills and 
emotion awareness. The Fellow designs and delivers targeted outreach programs to neurodiverse 
students, conducts faculty and student leader training, and provides tailored consultation to members of 
the campus community related to student mental health concerns. The Fellow works with neurodiverse 
student groups to facilitate creation of community and connectedness on campus. The Fellow receives 
intensive individual and group supervision, and participates in weekly didactic seminars. In addition, the 
Fellow has the option to provide both individual and group supervision to graduate externs and to 
receive secondary supervision from licensed staff.  

Health, vision and dental benefits, paid vacation and sick time, time blocked to study for licensing exam 
during student breaks and summer session, structured work week with time built in for documentation, 
beautiful campus and vibrant community, free parking on campus, free shuttle from local Metro North 
train station to campus. 
 
Email letter of interest, graduate transcript, three letters of recommendation (two clinical, one academic) 
and CV to bstarkadler@iona.edu by 1/3/2022. Offers will be made according to APPIC guidelines on 
2/22/22. This opportunity is listed on the APPIC Universal Postdoc Directory 
https://www.appic.org/Postdocs/Universal-Psychology-Postdoctoral-Directory-UPPD 
 

Best, 
Brielle 

 
Brielle Stark-Adler, Ph.D. 
LICENSED PSYCHOLOGIST 
DIRECTOR, IONA COLLEGE COUNSELING CENTER 
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